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Dear colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the Organizing and Scientific Committee of the Jubilee International 

Scientific Conference "Bulgaria of Regions", organized on the occasion of the 25th 

anniversary of University of Agribusiness and Rural Development, we are pleased to 

announce that it will be held on October 27-28, 2017, in Plovdiv, BULGARIA under the 

topic "Sustainable Regional Development Perspectives". 

The conference's objective is to outline the problems and perspectives in SUSTAINABLE 

REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT by presenting current scientific research, giving 

recommendations for practice, creating opportunities for discussions and establishing 

relationships between science, business, non-governmental organizations, state and local 

authorities. 

The scientific program will focus on: 

 Economics, Finance, Investments 

 Ecological Food Production 

 Tourism and Recreation 

 Green Economy and Renewable Energy Sources 

 Environmental Protection and Climate Change 

 Agribusiness and Regional Policy 

 Social and Cultural Development 

 Management of Education and Innovation 

 Human Resources and Organizational Management 

 Information and Communication Technology 

 Health, Sports, Tourism and Medicine 

A round table "Challenges and Solutions in Providing Accessible Education and 

Employability in Rural Regions" will be organized which will provide opportunities for an 

interactive exchange of knowledge, experience and good practices. 

Official languages of the conference are: English, Bulgarian, Russian, and Turkish. 

 

It will be a great pleasure to welcome you at the forum and to have your presentations. 

University of Agribusiness and Rural development is preparing an application under the 

Procedure for support of international scientific forums held in the Republic of Bulgaria 

of the National Scientific Fund. That’s why we kindly ask for your assistance in providing 

necessary documents as described in the attached information about the conference. 

 

Sincerely, 

PROF. DR. ENG. DIMITAR DIMITROV 

RECTOR OF UARD 

PRESIDENT OF THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE OF THE CONFERENCE 


